
At the Paul F. Doyon Memorial School, our vision is to create a joyful learning community  
of creative thinkers, innovative problem solvers and compassionate citizens of the world. 
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Creamy 
Macaroni & 

Cheese, 
Broccoli 

~ 
Cheese Steak 
Sub, Potato 

Salad 
~ 

Gills Cheese 
Pizza 

 
Cheeseburger, 

Lettuce, 
Tomato & 

Toppers, Mixed 
Vegetables, 
Fresh Fruit 

~ 
Hummus & Pita 

Power Pack 
~ 

Gills Cheese 
Pizza 

Gooey Grilled 
Cheese, Tomato 

Soup, Fresh 
Veggie Cup 

~ 
Hummus & Pita 

Power Pack 
~ 

Gills Cheese 
Pizza 

Tuna Sub 

Cheeseburger, 
Lettuce, 

Tomato & 
Toppers, Mixed 

Vegetables, 
Fresh Fruit 

~ 
Hummus & Pita 

Power Pack 
~ 

Gills Cheese 
Pizza 

Gooey Grilled 
Cheese, Tomato 

Soup, Fresh 
Veggie Cup 

~ 
Hummus & Pita 

Power Pack 
~ 

Gills Cheese 
Pizza 
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Paul F. Doyon Memorial School 
 

216 Linebrook Road 
Ipswich, Massachusetts  01938 

978 356-5506 
Ipswich website http://www.ipsk12.net 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Principal’s Corner ~ Sheila Halloran, Principal 
Email: shalloran@ipsk12.net, Twitter: @PFDoyonSchool   #TogetherOrApartWeAreDoyonAtHeart 

 

 

Please visit the Doyon Website at www.ipsk12.net 

for access to Doyon events on our “live” Doyon 

Calendar and the monthly Lunch Menu. 

 

MMAARRCCHH  44,,  22002211  
 

 

     A big thank you to our FRIES and Ms. Hohenstein, Doyon Librarian, for coordinating our 

Doyon Devours Books activities, and for all our “Mystery Readers” for reading to our students.  
As of this moment, Thursday at 11:00 am, Doyon students have read for 19,000 minutes!    

     The staff would also like to thank FRIES and the Wilbur family for the delicious chocolates in 
celebration of 100 days of school.  What a sweet gesture! 
     If you haven’t already looked at the email that I sent out earlier today, please take a moment to 

open it and read the letter that is attached. 

      

 
 

 
The Ipswich Integrated Preschool 

program will hold free developmental 
screenings for Ipswich children born 

between 9/1/16 and 8/31/18. These 
screenings will take place from 9-12pm, 
Wednesdays from March 10 to March 31 

at the Winthrop School. Schedule an 
appointment by 

emailing Winthrop@ipsk12.net or 
calling 978-356-2976. 

 

Crafters Needed! 
     Doyon School has had several donations of handmade 

masks for students who may need a replacement during the 
school day.  A special thank you to Ipswich High School 
senior, Cam Antonakas, for making 50 "kid-friendly" 

masks...all have been distributed!  Other sewing crafters have 
made wonderful masks and we are down to a precious few.   

     If you are planning a project, please consider crafting 
some double layer masks for Doyon students to have as an 

alternative to the disposable masks. 
   * Note that we have a generous supply of the disposable 
masks available at all times for any student who would might 

need one. 

      
 

mailto:shalloran@ipsk12.net
mailto:sconley@ipsk12.net
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At the Paul F. Doyon Memorial School, our vision is to create a joyful learning community  
of creative thinkers, innovative problem solvers and compassionate citizens of the world. 

 

 
 

Friday, 

March 5 
Drop Everything and Read! 2:15-2:40 

Tuesday,  

March 9 

Silly Sock Day! Wear your silliest socks or mix up a pair 

to be really wacky! 

Wednesday,  

March 10 

Mystery Readers Read Aloud Hour 11:00-12:00 

 Reading Design Challenge! Design a scene from your 

favorite book using Legos, recycled materials, Peeps, or 

use markers or crayons to draw your scene.  

Post a picture on Padlet to share. 

Friday,  

March 12 

Last Day of Doyon Devours Books! 

Doyon School Colors Day! Wear your  

orange and black today! 

Please note, the Reading Design Challenge is an active link to the activity.  

Click on the words to access. 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                

 

IPSWICH TRAVEL SOFTBALL REGISTRATION IS OPEN! 
www.ipswichsoftball.com 

The season runs April 26th through June 12th with COVID restrictions and guidelines in place!  

Tiger Cubs Program (1st & 2nd grade) 
Farm Division (3rd & 4th grade) 
Junior Division (5th & 6th grade) 
Senior Division (7th & 8th grade) 

**For scholarship eligibility, please email: ipswichsoftball@gmail.com** 
Please contact us at ipswichsoftball@gmail.com to learn more, 

or if you have any questions about the upcoming season. 
 

https://padlet.com/thohenstein/ka5glr8w6z0zscwl
https://www.ipswichsoftball.com/
mailto:ipswichsoftball@gmail.com
mailto:ipswichsoftball@gmail.com

